

36 The Green Norton Stockton-on-Tees TS20 1DX

01642 553370 office@redhouseschool.co.uk redhouseschool.co.uk

17 September 2021

Dear Parent

Pupil Copies of 'A Christmas Carol'

Your son/daughter has recently begun their study of the novella 'A Christmas Carol'. As pupils need to highlight and annotate their texts, I have purchased individual copies of the text for each pupil, including dyslexia friendly editions, for those pupils who have requested one.

The books cost £4.99 and the cost will be added to your school account. If you do not wish to purchase a copy, please let me know by Wednesday 22 September at: colette.fryer@redhouseschool.co.uk.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Kind regards

Mrs C Fryer Head of English